


course, notify the Chief Minister of any critically urgent observations at any time warranted. Our annual letters will generally precede the publication
of our annual report by a couple of months so that the Chief Minister has sufficient time to reflect on a response.   I would be grateful if you would
share the letter with the Chief Minister on our behalf and convey my request for a brief meeting with him in January.

Tom - We are providing you with sight of the letter as the head of the sponsoring department for SUG and Statistics Jersey.  As we have discussed,
we continue to have concerns about the current organisational structure and its impact on the independence of Jersey's statistical system as a
whole so our recommendations in this area will not be a surprise to you.

Both - At the operational level, please note that we have established new email addresses for all SUG-related correspondence and we request use
of these new email addresses effective immediately.  There are two new email addresses to note as follows:

chair@statistics.org.je<mailto:chair@statistics.org.je> - for matters requiring the attention of the SUG Chair

admin@statistics.org.je<mailto:admin@statistics.org.je> - for matters requiring the attention of our administrator,  (copied on this
note)

Many thanks to you both for your support and assistance over the course of a challenging first year in post.

Kind regards,

Gailina

Gailina Liew
Chair, Statistics Users Group
chair@statistics.org.je<mailto:chair@statistics.org.je>
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**********************************************************************************************************************
Care : If you have received this email and it was not intended for you, please reply to the sender, and then delete it. Please treat our information in
confidence. This communication may contain legal advice which is confidential and/or privileged. It should not be forwarded or copied to anyone
else without the prior permission of the sender.

Contract : This email does not form any binding agreement unless it is supported by an official States of Jersey purchase order form.

Content : All States information systems may be monitored to ensure that they are operating correctly. Furthermore, the content of emails and other
data on these systems may be examined, in exceptional circumstances, for the purpose of investigating or detecting any unauthorised use. This
email has been scanned for viruses by the States of Jersey email gateway.

Confidentiality and Privacy : The confidentiality of this e-mail and your reply cannot be guaranteed. As a public authority, the States of Jersey is
subject to the provisions of the Freedom of Information (Jersey) Law 2011. Under this Law we may be required to disclose information we hold,
including the contents of this email and any response to it, unless the information is protected from disclosure by an exemption under the Law or
any other enactment, including the Data Protection (Jersey) Law 2018. We collect and process personal information about you under the Data
Protection (Jersey) Law 2018. For more information on how we use your data please go to our privacy statement pages on www.gov.je.

**********************************************************************************************************************
---------------------------------------- End Of Message ---------------------------------------
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Gailina Liew 

Tom Walker 

 

Kind regards 

 

PA to Senator John Le Fondré, Chief Minister of Jersey 

Chief Ministers Private Office 

 | 01534 

19-21 Broad Street | St Helier | Jersey | JE2 3RR

From:   <admin@statistics.org.je>  
Sent: 28 January 2022 11:09 
To:   
Cc:   
Subject: Re: Statistics Users Group ‐ Letter for Chief Minister 

Good morning   

I hope you are well.  

I am just following up on Gailina's request for some time with the Chief Minister.  

Does he have 30 minutes on either 2, 3 or 4 February please? 
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Thanks. I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

 

Administrator 

On Mon, 17 Jan 2022 at 21:20,  > wrote: 

Thank you also Gailina,  

I trust all is well – here’s to 2022, let’s hope it’s an improvement! 

A thoughtful letter, and we’ll confer and respond. Will also pass on the request of a meeting to the Chief Minister. 
I think you know he has strong views on the importance of statistical independence.  

Hope to speak soon.  

Kind Regards,    

From: Tom Walker <T.Walker@gov.je>  
Sent: 14 January 2022 19:15 
To: Gailina Liew <chair@statistics.org.je>;   
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Cc:   <admin@statistics.org.je>;   
Subject: Re: Statistics Users Group ‐ Letter for Chief Minister 

Duplicate email removed










